

The Board of Trustees of the Summit Educational Foundation cordially invites you to a reception in celebration of our

30th Anniversary

Thursday, April 21, 2016 from 6:30 to 7:00 p.m.

Summit High School Concourse/Library

125 Kent Place Boulevard, Summit, NJ

Music by SHS and LCJSMS Jazz Musicians

Free and open to the Summit community

\$30 for 30 Years Campaign



SEF has awarded over \$5.4 million in grants to the Summit Schools over its 30-year history, made possible by innumerable gifts from our generous community. Please consider a donation in a multiple of \$30 in honor of this milestone in our history. Your gift will enable SEF to continue to fund innovative educational programs in Summit's public schools.

My tax-deductible contribution to Summit Educational Foundation is:

□ \$30	□ \$60	□ \$90	□ \$120 □	Other \$	
Name					
Address					
Email					
		Maille DO F		11 07000 0000	

Mail to: P.O. Box 268, Summit, NJ 07902-0268 To donate online, please visit our website at www.sefnj.org